
 
August 28, 2009 
 
Jaclyn Brilling, Secretary 
New York State Public Service Commission 
3 Empire State Plaza 
Albany, NY  12223-1350 
 
Re:  Case 09-E-0201 – Minor Rate Filing by Bath Electric, Gas & Water 
Systems to Increase its Annual Electric Revenues by about $290,741 or 
6.0%. 
 
Dear Secretary Brilling, 
 
Attached please find Third Revised Leaves Nos. 4, 5, 6, 7, 8, 9, 11, 12, 14 and 15 of P.S.C. No. 1 – 
Electricity issued by Bath Electric, Gas & Water to become effective on September 1, 2009.  The 
revised leaves are being filed in compliance with Commission Order issued in Case 09-E-0201 on 
August 21, 2009.   
 
The Company asks that questions regarding this filing be directed to Frank W. Radigan of the  Hudson 
River Energy Group at (518) 452-2585. 
 
  
Respectfully submitted, 
For Bath Electric, Gas and Water Systerms 

 
Frank W. Radigan 
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